
 

 

 
January 31, 2025 
 
To 
 
BSE Ltd 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
21st Floor, 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400 001. 
Scrip Code :  523 204 
Through: BSE Listing Centre 
 
 
 
 
 
Respected Sir/ Madam - BSE Surveillance 
 
Sub:: Clarification on Price Movement  
 
 Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/AJ/ 2024-2025 / 2885 received via email dated January 30,2025. 

-- 
 
We are in receipt of the letter referred above and our reply is as follows : 
  
All necessary disclosures have been made to Stock Exchanges as stipulated in SEBI(LODR) Regulations, 
2015 and that as on date we do not have any information/announcement (including impending 
announcement) which would have bearing on the price / volume in our scrip.  
 
 
Kindly take the information on record. 
 
Yours truly 
For Aban Offshore Limited 
 
 
 
 
 
S. N. Balaji 
Deputy General Manager (Legal) & Secretary 
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